
  

 

15th September 2023 
 
 
Parent Safeguarding Leaflet  
Please find on Dojo our Parent Safeguarding Leaflet. If you have any questions or comments do please contact our 
Designated Safeguarding Leads Mrs J Norman, Mrs Beck, Mrs Stroulger or Mrs Martin. 
  
APHS Open Evening-28th September 
There is an Open Evening for on Thursday 28th September 6.30-8.30pm for prospective APHS pupils and their 
parents/carers, full details are on the poster at the bottom of the newsletter. 
 
Flu Vaccinations in School 
The Norfolk Immunisation Team will be offering Flu vaccines to all children from Year Reception to Year 6 in school 
this autumn term. Please ensure that you visit Vaccination UK East Anglia Immunisation (schoolvaccination.uk) to 
complete the online form even if you do not wish your child to receive the vaccination or if they have received it 
elsewhere. 
 
PE Kit  
All children will be expected wear full PE kit on their allocated PE days. This includes both indoor and outdoor 
kit. Our school P.E. kit is Black shorts or sports trousers and a t-shirt or polo which is either white or the colour of 
their house team.  Shoes need to be either Sports trainers or black plimsolls. Children will be notified if any 
additional kit is required in order to allow safe participation in an activity (e.g. shin guards). For swimming, pupils will 
be expected to wear close fitted swimming costumes and swimming hats. Goggles can be worn.  No items of 
jewellery shall be worn during any physical activity. If ears have recently been pierced then it may be permissible to 
allow pupils to undertake PE providing the earrings are adequately taped and that the risk of a blow/pressure to the 
ear is low.  Pupils will be encouraged to remove earrings as opposed to taping.  
 
Dates for the diary and venues – Autumn/Spring Term  
We are delighted to hear from Reverend Brenda that the restoration of St Nicholas Church is well under way. 
Unfortunately, due to this arrangement we are having to consider how we manage parent events in the Autumn and 
Spring Term. Due to the successful use of the hall at APHS for Christmas events, we are trying to secure dates for this 
Christmas, as well as look at alternative venues - We will let you know these as soon as we do.  
 

 

 Good Work Awards 

Reception  

Year 1 Seth, you have worked really well since starting Year 1, and have settled in brilliantly. 

Year 2 Riley Ra, for excellent effort in your writing about the Gruffalo. Fantastic, well done! 

Year 3 Teddy, for amazing work since you returned in September. 

https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/norfolk


  

 

 
 
 
 
Values Awards 

Year 4 Matthew, for settling in so brilliantly into our school. It is lovely to have you in our class! 

Year 5 Skyla, you always listen, try your best and present beautiful work. Well done! 

Year 6 Henry, we were so impressed by the video you sent us of the science investigation that you did for 
homework and the explanation that you gave.  What a superstar! 

Reception  

Year 1 Esmay, you have shown respect in our classroom looking after and taking care of all the resources. 

Year 2 Tara, for always showing respect to your friends and adults. 

Year 3 Edward, you always show respect to the adults and children. What a superstar! 

Year 4  Lilimae, for being an excellent example of a respectful pupil. You always show respect to children and 
other adults, what a star.  

Year 5 Archie for being a kind and respectful member of our Year 5 class. Thank you! 

Year 6 Nikola, you are such a well-mannered and respectful young person.  You always come into class with a 
smile and a cheerful greeting and show respect to everyone in school. What a fantastic role model you 
are! 



  

 

2023 Term dates for 2023-2024 https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/wells-next-the-sea/parents-and-carers/term-dates  
 
12th-15th September Year Reception Transition  
18th-22nd September Year Reception Transition  
27th Sept Bags for school collection 
28th September APHS Open Evening 6.30-8.30pm 
13th October Big Draw Event 
20th October Last Day of Half Term 
30th October First Day of Half Term 
20th December Last Day of Autumn Term 
4th January First Day of Spring Term 
16th February Last Day of Half Term 
26th February First day of Half Term 
27th March Last Day of Spring Term 
15th April First Day of Summer Term 
6th May Bank Holiday 
13th -16th May -Y6 SATS 
24th May Last day of Half Term 
3rd June First Day of Half Term 
19th July Last Day of Summer Term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/wells-next-the-sea/parents-and-carers/term-dates


  

 

 
 
 
 

 


